BOUNCE

Children’s Foundatio

Bounce Bash®
“Harris Theatre — The Magic City”

a big bounce thank you!

March 19, 2022




THANK YOU!

~ Meghan McNamara, Vice President of Programming & Audience

~ Braxton Crewell, Engagement Coordinator
of

MILLENNIUM PARK

| HARRIS THEATER

for including Bounce Children’s Foundation in the Access Ticket Program.
Your partnership and generous ticket donations is truly transforming lives!




THANK YOU
To The Magic City Cast and Crew!

“I loved it —and | loved seeing Bounce Families again”
~ Bounce Mom

“This was the coolest thing I've ever seen!”
~Teen Bounce Sibling
“Truly amazing”
~ Bounce Dad
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THANK YOU FOR MAKING BOUNCE FAMILY MEMORIES

“We invited our nurse as my +1. It was so nice to be able to treat her to something fun because she
works so hard, and serves our family so well. | am a single mom and appreciate being able to bring
joy to not only my children, but also someone who is key part of our support system.
Everyone loved it. Both kids told me it made them love their city even more. ”

~ Julianne, Bounce Mom

“Only recently did we feel like we could take our family to a full-length live theater event.
The atmosphere at this event was supportive and the show itself was extremely engaging.
We haven't stopped talking about it with our friends and family. Thank you Bounce & Harris!”

~ Jennifer, Bounce Mom




